FUNDED MASTER OF SCIENCE DEGREES AT VIRGINIA TECH AND CLEMSON UNIVERSITY FOCUSED ON INTERPRETATION IN THE NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

We are pleased to announce four fully-funded M.S. research assistantships for prospective students interested in being part of a team conducting a national study designed to investigate what techniques work best in live interpretation programs for diverse visitors to U.S. National Parks. The assistantships will require extensive travel (to National Park Service sites throughout the U.S.) to systematically observe live interpretive programs and conduct surveys with program attendees. The assistantship includes a stipend for living expenses (approximately $26,000 a year), full tuition, and all travel costs associated with the research.

Locations and supervisors: The positions at Virginia Tech are with Dr. Marc J. Stern, within the Department of Forest Resources and Environmental Conservation. The positions at Clemson University are with Dr. Bob Powell, within the Department of Parks Recreation and Tourism Management or Department of Forestry and Environmental Conservation. All four graduate students will work collaboratively on the project. 

Qualifications: Excellent writing and analytical skills, flexibility, ability to work collaboratively on a team, a strong desire to learn, comfort with extended periods of travel, and some prior experience with interpretation, ideally in the National Park Service.

Start date: August 21, 2023
End date: December, 2025

Applications due: February 1, 2023

To apply:
Contact Dr. Stern (mjstern@vt.edu) or Dr. Powell (rbp@clemson.edu) to express interest. 

Application submission links: 
Virginia Tech: https://graduateschool.vt.edu/admissions/how-to-apply.html
Clemson University: https://www.clemson.edu/graduate/admissions/apply/index.html 





